
8
TH

 GRADE END OF THE YEAR PARTY 

 

 
We’re excited to plan this great event! This a super group of students who 

deserve a stellar send off to high school!  We want to make their dance party 

a memorable event with, prizes, music, and entertainment.  This means we’ll 

need YOU and DONATIONS!! 
Can you or your business donate money or prizes? In appreciation we will 

promote businesses on our school marquee and website. That’s exposure to 

more than 1300 Carwise families.Making a tax-deductible donation offers an 

excellent opportunity to support CMS while marketing your goods and 

services and strengthening our community. 

If you would like to donate, please visit our website to donate 

https://carwise.memberhub.com/store?limit=21&live=true. To help with 

planning, please email edelinejt.pta@gmail.com. The next committee meeting 

is 1/30/23 at 6pm in the media center.  
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